
From: McDougall, Robert  
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 5:11 PM 
To: MatthewDHardin@protonmail.com 
Subject: Vermont Public Records Act Request  
 
Please see the attached.  
 
Thanks. 
 
Robert F. McDougall 
Assistant Attorney General  
Chief, Environmental Protection Division 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
(802) 828-3186 
robert.mcdougall@vermont.gov  
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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

109 STATE STREET 

MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

 

 

December 12, 2019 

 

Matthew D. Hardin     

Executive Director  

Energy Policy Advocates 

 

By e-mail to: MatthewDHardin@protonmail.com  

 

Re: Vermont Public Records Act Request  

 

 

Dear Mr. Hardin: 

 

 I write in response to your Vermont Access to Public Records Act request dated 

December 8, 2019 and received by this office on December 9, 2019. Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 

318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office invokes its right to additional time to respond in 

order to search for and collect any responsive documents and to develop a potential cost 

estimate.  

 

 We will respond further within ten business days of receipt of your request. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      Robert F. McDougall 

      Assistant Attorney General  
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